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Happy Summer!  

New Members
Please welcome our new 
Bluecoats of Medina County 
members:

Jamie Baach
Brett Jaffe
Paul Storm 

Save the Date
Annual Meeting and 
Dinner
September 24, 2013
6:00 pm Reception
Held at beautiful 
Medina Country Club 

Safety Forces: 
Uniforms optional 

Annual Meeting September 2012

Sam Rutigliano had some inspiring and wonderful 
stories to tell which brought both memories and laughter 
to the audience of over 100 members' guests and safety 
forces. We appreciate the donation of his time and 
inspiration. The event was held at Medina Country Club. 

We extend our appreciation to Bill Burke for his 
leadership over the past decade, but specifically for his 
two year term as president. He has provided vision, 
strength and insight. He ushered in the new leadership 
team of Michael Carlson, Ed.D., Jim Boyes and Mike 
Baach.

Board of Directors' Notes reported at the dinner are 
recapped as follows.



Nomination Committee: Confirmed Michael Carlson 
Ed. D. president, James Boyes, Vice President, and 
Michael Baach as the new Secretary, Ron Paydo 
Treasurer.
Treasurer's Report: Financial year ending balance 
$29,825.00 
Distribution: One time donation to Robert Dalziel's 
widow, Jean.
Membership: Currently 117 members; 78 Founding 
members and 39 Supporting members.  

2013 Financial Update
The fund has hit a benchmark of $300,000 according to 
the last bank statement. Congratulations and thank you 
to members and donors. 

Appreciation

RPM International inc. recently published a brochure, 
Bringing the Value of 168 to Our Community.  The 
publication explains RPM's motto and how it flows into 
dedication and commitment to community service. 
Bluecoats of Medina County, inc. was one of several 
organizations highlighted in their brochure. Thank you 
RPM for being such an ardent and active community 
partner.



Sheriff Neil Hassinger retired in January 2013 after 16 
years as Sheriff. We wish you the best and hope you are 
able to spend more time with your family, attend many 
more sporting events and resume your woodworking. 
You will be missed and always appreciated.

There's a new sheriff in town! Welcome Tom Miller.  
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